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THE $125,000 HOME BOUGHT BY REBOZO NEAR THE BURNING TREE COUNTRY CLUB. 

Washington, 
D.C., isn't the 
bubbly, active 
social center 

it was in the 1000 Camelot 
days of Jack and Jackie 
Kennedy when The New Fron-
tier brought a truly color-
ful collection of charac-
ters to the Potomac. 
- The most colorful char-
acter in the Nixon Adminis-
tration is, of course, 
Henry Kissinger, who plays 
games, but nothing as in-
vigorating as tennis, 
golf or touch-football. 
Henry cultivates indoor 
sports. 
Recently, however, two 

characters on the fringes 
of the Nikon Administra-
tion, Frank Sinatra and 
Bebe Rebozo, bought or 
leased homes in the capital 
area. Sinatra's is off 
Massachusetts Avenue and is 
used by Pete Malatesta, one  

- of Agnew's assistants. 
Rebozo's is located in the 
Bradley Hills area of the 
Burning Tree Country Club 
and will probably be used 
by Julie Nixon Eisenhower 
and her husband David, 
whose Tavy,tour of duty 
ends March31. 
RebOzo-, possibly the 

President's closest per-
sonal friend, is a quiet, 
conservative man by nature 
who makes it a point to 
avoid the spotlight. 
Sinatra, who contributed 
$50,000 to the Nixon cam-
paign, is chronically in 
trouble. But Sinatra cer-
tainly adds color to any 
environment.' If Frank can 
bring Jilly Rizzo, Danny 
Schwartz, Mickey Rudin and 
a few others of his Palm 
Springs pals.to  the na-
tion's capital, things are 
almost sure to start 
popping. 
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